We will be holding a Digital Literacy event on Wednesday 23rd September at 6.00pm to discuss and advise on all issues surrounding use of the Internet.  If you would like to attend, please complete the form below.
Yours sincerely

Rebecca Turner
Deputy Head Teacher & Computing co-ordinator

Carolyn Jones
Computing co-ordinator
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